
 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE THAT MEMBERS OF THE LAS CRUCES PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF 

EDUCATION, POTENTIALLY CONSTITUTING A QUORUM, WILL ATTEND A 

NMSBA LAW CONFERENCE JUNE 3-4, 2016 AT THE HOTEL ALBUQUERQUE, 

IN ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO  

   

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the LCPS Board of Education will attend a 

NMSBA Law Conference June 3-4, 2016 at the Hotel Albuquerque in Albuquerque, New 

Mexico. 

 

No school policy will be formulated by members of the Board, nor there any discussion 

for the purpose of taking action within the authority of the Board. The members of the 

Board will take no official vote or other action at the meeting. 

 

The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that its elected members of the 

Board will attend the forum. 

 

 

DATED at Las Cruces, New Mexico, June 2, 2016. 

 

    

      /s/ Barbara Hall 

      Secretary, Board of Education 

      Las Cruces Public Schools 

 
 
 

Stan Rounds 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

Maria A. Flores, President 

Chuck Davis, Vice-President 

Barbara Hall, Secretary 

Maury Castro, Member 

Ed Frank, Member 

 
 

505 S. Main Street, Ste. 249 

Las Cruces, NM 88001 

(575) 527-5807 Phone 

(575 527-5972 Fax 

www.lcps.k12.nm.us 

 


